
Dear Parents, Children and 

Staff,   

 

Happy New Year, I hope you 

were able to enjoy some time 

with family over Christmas, 

although I am sure it was a dif-

ferent Christmas from the one 

you had planned. 

Our thoughts are with  families 

that have been closely affected 

by this dreadful virus. Let’s 

hope with the rollout of the vac-

cine things begin to improve. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to say a huge thank 

you to parents for being so 

supportive of all the changes 

that have been forced upon us. 

We have received some lovely 

feedback.  

Nursery 

 Our  partnership with the pre-

school is currently on hold as 

the preschool is closed at the 

moment. We hope to be up and 

running once  the lockdown is 

over. Anyone interested in 

nursery places for 3 year olds 

upwards for afternoons only 

should contact the 

school office. Mornings 

are provided at the 

Pre-school. 

 

Our Christian value this 

term is Respect.  

We will be sharing our 

thoughts through class 

assembly and our Friday 

sharing assembly will 

recommence next week. 

If you have photos to 

share from home please 

send them to the school 

office by Thursday. 

 

 

PATHS 

We will be doing some 

workshops for PATHS as 

part of our parent forum, 

but thought it might be 

useful to defer this to 

when we are all back to-

gether. In the meantime 

information can be found 

at :- 

www.pathseducation.co.u

k 

 

PE 

Joe Wicks PE for home 

is making a come back 

as of January 11th. 

 

 

Keep safe everyone 

D I A R Y  D A T E S  

 

J A N  2 9 T H  P I A N I S T  Z O O M  

V I S I T  

 

P A R E N T  C O N S U L T A T I O N S  T O  

B E  A R R A N G E D  D U R I N G  

W E E K  O F  8 T H  F E B R U A R Y  

V I A  P H O N E / Z O O M  

 

H A L F  T E R M  F E B  1 2 T H  

 

P A R E N T  F O R U M  I N C L U D I N G  

P A T H S  W O R K S H O P  M A R C H  

5 T H  2 P M  
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 Learning 

Teachers are busy helping pupils 

settle back into remote learning 

routines., as well as teaching 

those children in school. If you 

have any problems with access-

ing material on line please contact 

us. 

We have been advised that google 

classroom can also be accessed 

by xbox and playstation devices, 

if you are short of laptops etc but 

have these other devices. Kindle 

Fire also offers a cheaper device 

to access online material. If you 

have limited download capacity 

we have free sim cards in school 

if you need any. 

Reading at home 

 

Don’t forget there are lots of read-

ing books for reading at home at 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/

reading/ 

For older children if you need 

more books please let teachers 

know and we can arrange for you 

to collect some on loan from 

class libraries. 

  

Stay safe and well x  

Mrs Gardener January 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pathseducation.co.uk
http://www.pathseducation.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


